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Nursery and Year 6 Graduations and Award Winners 

Aston and Nechells Food Bank 
Mrs Rai-Moore would like to thank all parents who have made donations to the food bank. There is still time to make 

donations by handing them to the school office by 10am this Friday. 

Congratulations to our award winners and graduates following 

last week’s ceremonies at King Edward VI Aston and Aston Tower 

for the nursery pupils. This year we introduced  a new award, the 

Pupil of Excellence Award which was given to an exceptional   

pupil and chosen by Mr Moore and the Deputy Headteachers. 

The first winner was Adam Omer who was deservedly cheered 

when receiving the award by all who attended. 

It was good to also congratulate pupils from nursery and Year 6 

who are graduating. We also celebrated the achievement from a 

child from every class who has stood out this year. 



Sports Day 

Notices 

 Break up for the summer holiday: Friday 19th July at 12:15pm 

 New term starts on Wednesday 4 September at 8.40am 

 Friday 13th September is a teacher training day and school will be closed to pupils 

 Remember - black school shoes in September and no boots or trainers 

 School uniform will be on sale: Tuesday 3rd September in the Dining Hall between 10am - 

11am 

 Have a wonderful summer holiday! 

It was great to see lots of parents attend our sports days. Congratulations 

to all pupils who took part, and especially to those who either won an 

event or came second or third. Pupils tried their hardest in each event and 

really enjoyed taking part. 


